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fes, Gocgle's good here Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>

169 Newbury Street (Luminato) - Subdivision Amendment

Keith Gautreau <kng@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Jul 26, 2016 at 1:17 PM
To: Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Caitlin,
The Fire Dept. is okay with the amended plat. Let me know if you need anything else.

Keith
[Quoted text hidden]

Keith Gautreau, Assistant Fire Chief
Fire Prevention Bureau

Community Outreach Branch
Portland Fire Department

380 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

(207)874-8409
kng@portlandmaine.gov
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